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Hi, my name is Nora and I'm currently a fourth year Psychology student at the University of 

Guelph, and I was this year's recipient of the Carolyn Oke Langill Community Outreach 

Scholarship.  

I would just like to express my gratitude towards Carolyn Langill for sponsoring this award. This 

scholarship is significant for me as it allows me to fully immerse myself in my academics and not 

have to worry about working part-time to help pay for school.  

I'm currently a thesis student and working on a clinical project in Psychology with young 

children in the community of Guelph and so this really allows me time to dedicate more of my 

efforts towards that and not have to worry about financial stress.  

I currently have aspirations of completing a clinical master's in Psychology, so this goes a long 

way in helping me get the marks and the requirements that I need to apply to those programs 

for next year so this is a large stepping stone in helping me achieve those goals. So, thank you. 

 


